
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 24th February, 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been lovely welcoming the children and families back to school after half term.   The week has 
been action-packed and we have much to share with you.   

It was great to welcome so many parents into school this week with Year 6 SATs information sessions and 
2SA having their reading café.  Celebration assembly this morning was full of a wide range of certificates 
covering both in-school achievements and those outside and it was wonderful to see so many parents and 
families join us – thank you. 

We have opened up our booking system for Parents’ Evenings and teachers are looking forward to 
discussing your child’s progress since the autumn term.  Please find the booking information shared in 
this newsletter. 

Next week is a busy week with World Book day and Keeping Safe Week, a visit from the mayor and 
further reading cafes (please see below).  There is also NEU national strike action planned  on 
Wednesday 1st March – please check your emails to see if you child’s class is affected. 

 
Have a lovely weekend and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Lisa McConnell 
Head of School  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Lates 
 
 
 
 

 

Calendar: 
February 
Week commencing 27th – Keep Safe Week in school 
 
March: 
Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day! 

Haverhill Mayor Visit 
6SL Visit to library 
 1ED Reading Café – details to follow 

Tuesday 7th March – Parents’ Evening (early) -see details in newsletter 
Thursday 9th March – 1ES Reading Café – details to follow 

5KC Trip to Library 
6EJ Trip to library 

Monday 13th March – Parents’ Evening (late) – see details in newsletter 
Wedneday 15th and Thursday 16th March – Potential NEU National strike action 
Thursday 16th March – 5JG Trip to library 
   0KS Reading Café 
23rd March – 0LP Reading Café 
  4KM trip to library 
 
Thursday 30th March – Rainbow Reading Café 
   4RG Library trip 



 

Hello everyone, 
Thank you so much for your support with NSPCC Number Day which we celebrated 

before half term on Friday 3rd February. 

We raised an amazing £195 for the charity NSPCC! 😊 
Thank you so much for your support with this – we really appreciate your generous 

donations! 
Miss Lister 
Maths Lead 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Parents’ Evening Booking Information 
 

Tuesday 7th March and Monday 13th March 2023 
The booking system for parents evening is now live. 
Your appointment with your child’s class teacher can be booked via 

www.schoolinterviews.co.uk – event code b2sja 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

We are noticing that a large number of children are 
arriving late regularly. We would like to remind you that 
the school day starts at 8.35am, with school gates 
opening at 8.32am. 
 
If your child arrives after 8.45am they are marked as Late 
in the register. If your child comes into school after 
9.05am the registers are closed, and it counts as 1 
session of unauthorised absence   
 

We do appreciate that slow traffic and other factors can 
contribute to children occasionally being late for school but 
please be aware it can be distressing and disruptive for children 
when they do arrive late on a regular basis. It may also impact on 
their first lesson, disrupting the entire class and teacher. 

 

Be an Attendance H.E.R.O  

       Here  

  Everyday    

      Ready 

 On time 

 



 

 
 

 
Year 5 Newsletter 

Year Five had lots of excellent experience last half term that I know they all thoroughly 
enjoyed. We continued to learn about the Vikings and we also had our Viking Experience Day- 
where many of the pupils dressed up for the day. 
In DT we learnt how mechanisms worked, such as Pulleys. And we also took part in the DT week, 
which had schools from all over the country participating. The classes were judged on their 
ability to work well together, and it was fabulous to see five of our Year Five pupils named as 
“star chefs” at the end of the week. 
Year Five also completed some exceptional “stories based on other cultures” where they wrote 
about the Vikings. They should be extremely proud of how these turned out as they were 
excellent! 

Well Done Year Five on a great start to 2023. 
 
DT Week 
In DT week, we were cooking Roasted Butternut Squash and Feta Whip. The children worked well in their groups to 
prep and cook this. It was nice to see all of the children having a go at trying it even though some did not enjoy it. 
Here are some photos from the session: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Viking Day 
The children took part in the Viking day we had at school. The costumes were brilliant! The children were 
able to interact with relics and play some Vikings games. They all loved this workshop and had a brilliant 
time! 

  

 

 
Mechanisms 
The children have been learning all about mechanisms. They have made their own pulley system and 
made a crane in their groups. They worked well within their teams and managed to lift a car with their 
crane. 
 



 

  
 
 



 

 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 


